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Corson County Commission Proceedings
                                                September 29, 2020

Chairman Stephen Keller called to order a special meeting of the Corson County Commission at 1:05 p.m. on February 24, 2021.  In attendance at the Commissioner room of the Courthouse were Commissioners Stephen Keller, Darren Bauer, Lucas Sutherland, and appearing telephonically Shawn Hinsz.  Jacob Nehl was absent.  Also, in attendance was States Attorney Shane Penfield.  Purpose of the meeting was to revise the personnel handbook.        
Agenda
All voted in favor of a motion by Bauer, seconded by Sutherland to approve the agenda as posted.
Personnel Handbook Revisions
Highway Superintendent Benny Joe Schell, Register of Deeds Marcia Schell, Assessor Amy Schriock, 4-H Secretary Dawne Donner, Treasurer Heather Gall, and Sheriff Keith Gall were present for discussion on personnel handbook revisions.  The personnel handbook will be approved at a later date.
Legislative Audit Engagement Letter

Jason Hill with Legislative Audit introduced himself to the commission and informed them that they have begun working on Corson County’s Audit.  Jason presented the Department of Legislative Audit Engagement Letter.  Following discussion, all voted in favor of a motion by Bauer, seconded by Sutherland authorizing Chairman Keller and Auditor Bertolotto to sign the Department of Legislative Audit Engagement Letter.

Courthouse Cleaning Quotes

Heather Gall presented a couple quotes she received for deep cleaning the courthouse building and the jail.  No action taken.
Adjournment

There being no further business, all voted in favor of a motion by Sutherland, seconded by Bauer to adjourn at 4:01p.m. MT.  The next regular meeting will be held March 2, 2021.
________________________________
______________________________

Tammy Bertolotto, Corson County Auditor
Stephen Keller, Commission Chairman
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